Dear PRISONER NAME
Re: Closer involvement with your child’s education
HMP XXXX is working with Families Outside to give fathers closer contact with their children’s schools and more involvement in their children’s education.  This project is at a very early stage and at first will involve you getting reports from your child’s teacher and maybe copies of school work. 
For this to be possible, both your child and their school need to be aware that the contact is through the prison. We hope that we might extend this to taking part in parents’ evenings via telephone or video conferencing,

If you would like to try this, please fill in the attached form and return it to XXXX. Families Outside will then get in touch with your child’s main carer, so it would be helpful if you could discuss this with them too. 
If you have any questions about this, please speak to XXXXXX.

Yours sincerely,
